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HILLARY RONEN 

 
 
 
City and County of San Francisco 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE: December 9, 2020 
 
TO: 

 
Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

  
FROM: Supervisor Hillary Ronen 

Chairperson 
 

RE: Rules Committee 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Rules Committee, I have deemed the following matters are 

of an urgent nature and request they be considered by the full Board on Tuesday, December 15, 2020, 

as Committee Reports: 

• 201335 [Urging Prioritization of Public-School Educators for COVID-19 Vaccine Access] 

• 201664 [Emergency Ordinance - Public Health Emergency Leave] 
 
These files will be heard in the Rules Committee during a regular meeting on December 14, 2020, at 10 
am. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
/s/ Hillary Ronen 
Hillary Ronen 
Supervisor, District 9 
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